
December 2018 

                            Request for emailed utility bills  
 

 
 
If you prefer to have your utility bill sent to you via email, rather than mailed, please 
complete the following information. Please note that this request can only be made by 
the property owner.  
 
This request form can be sent via postal mail to Elizabethtown Borough, 600 South 
Hanover Street, Elizabethtown PA 17022, via email to boro@etownonline.com, or you 
may drop it off at the Borough Office.   
 
Account Holder:          

Last   First         MI  
 
Account No#:    __________________________________________ 
 
Service Address: __________________________________________  
 
Email:               __________________________________________ 
 
 
If there is more than one account, you may list the other account numbers and service 
addresses on an additional sheet.  
 
________________________________________________  ___________                        
Signature (Utility Account Holder)                         Date  
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